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HB3075 violates the 2nd amendment. The people who have written this bill know it 

but do not care. Limiting magazine capacity will not deter or stop mass shootings but 

it will immediately make thousands of law abiding citizens criminals.  

Here Democrats look for a quick fix to stop mass shootings. The reality is their 

polices on mental health, rejection of police on campus and others have enabled 

more of these tragic events to unfold.  

 

As a Country we know that more laws will not fix the problem. We have laws in place 

to protect citizens and our 2nd amendment rights. Adding a State requirement is only 

adding more costly bureaucracy and will not effect positive change Our current 

background check laws are not being followed. We have police, schools and other 

agencies not catching or responding to threats as they should.  Let’s follow and use 

our current laws instead needlessly layering on another law and an unconstitutional 

law at that. 

 

Brian Donne  


